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To: Board of Supervisors From: Steve Lederer  

Director of Public Works 
    Date: May 16, 2022 Re: BOS Agenda of  May 17, 2022 

Item 7AB 
 
 
Item 7.AB 
 
Attached please find a revised thank you letter, which more clearly identifies the donors to be thanked. 
No other changes have been made.  
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May 17, 2022  
 
Pestoni Family Trust  
Ron and Seana McGowan Family 
1285 Whitehall Lane 
PO Box 382 
St. Helena, CA 94574 
 
Dear Family Representatives: 
 
The Board of Supervisors would like to thank the Pestoni Family (Sylvia, Marvin and 
Charlene), and the heirs of the Ron and Seana McGowan Family for your recent 
donation of a parcel of land (APN 025-365-001-000) valued at $2,700 to Napa County. 
Your donation will support future maintenance of Silverado Trail and is very much 
appreciated.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support of the County.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ryan Gregory 
Chair, Board of Supervisors 
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